Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES
Division of Motor Vehicles
Withdrawal of Hyundai of Central Florida, LLC for establishment of HYUN vehicles

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL
Notice is hereby given that the publication of Hyundai of Central Florida, LLC, d/b/a Hyundai of Central Florida, as a new point for the sale of Hyundai vehicles as franchise dealership in (Clermont) by Hyundai Motor America, published in Volume 41, Number 33, page 879 of the Florida Administrative Register on February 18, 2015, has been withdrawn by Hyundai Motor America due to incomplete proposed location.
